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Effective October 1, MacKay Sposito and Olson Engineering/Olson Environmental are joining forces, 
bringing together the best of our respective companies to better serve our clients and community. 
The combined firm will do business under the name MacKay Sposito. Deeply rooted in Clark County 
for more than 40 years, both MacKay Sposito and Olson realize that our respective success is due 
to our people and our relationships. 

Our clients will see no difference in project delivery. On the contrary, they can expect an even 
deeper bench and more resources. With a combined staff of more than 160 employees, we look 
forward to the opportunity to expand our reach, grow our business and — most importantly — 
continue to deliver successful projects. We will continue to work from our four office locations, and 
our headquarters will remain in Vancouver, WA. 

Why are we excited? 

Founded in 1968, Olson Engineering was seeking ways to expand into additional markets while 
continuing to meet client expectations. MacKay Sposito, founded in 1974, saw an opportunity to 
bring on talented staff to grow the company’s expertise and capacity. We are thrilled at the prospect 
of working together to make this happen. 

Office locations 

MacKay Sposito will maintain two offices in Vancouver, WA, including our headquarters, as well as 
locations in Federal Way and Pasco. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.olsonengr.com/238349-2/ 
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